
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION III 

799 ROOSEVELT ROAD 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 

MAR 1 5 1976

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 

President 
Security Building 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52405

Docket No. 50-331

Gentlemen: 

This is to acknowledge your letter dated February 26, 1976, 
informing us of the revised date of full implementation of the 
DAEC Fire Plan and of the interim measures that will be put 
into effect until the Fire Plan is fully implemented.  

We have no further questions regarding this matter at this time 
and will follovup on your actions during subsequent inspections.  

Sincerely yours, 

James G. Keppler 
Regional Director 

cc: James A. Wallace 
Vice President-Generation 
G. G. Runt, Chief 

Engineer
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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Q/fice 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

JAMEs A. WALLACE February 26, 1976 
VICE PRESIDENT GENERATION 

Mr. James G. Keppler 
Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center #1 

Subject: Response to letter from James Keppler to 
Duane Arnold dated February 5, 1976 

File: A-110b Inspection Report 75-20 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

With respect to your request in the referenced.letter for our 
interim measures to be put into effect until the DAEC Fire Plan is fully 
implemented, the following information is provided: 

a) Plant personnel will be assigned to a fire brigade team by 
May 1, 1976.  

b) By May 1, 1976 we will conduct a fire training session with 
the plant fire brigade.  

c) Personnel will be assigned responsibility for the coordination 
of a fire brigade by May 1, 1976.  

d) Criteria for various fire extinguishers and nozzles to be used 
for various types of fires will be established by May 1, 1976.  

With respect to your request in the referenced letter to re-evaluate 
the date for full implementation of the DAEC Fire Plan, the following infor
mation is provided: 

a) The DAEC Fire Plan will be approved for use on July 1, 1976.  
This date is the same date as stated in our letter dated 
January 7, 1976.
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Mr. James G. Keppler -2- February 26, 1976

b) The training, equipping and full implementation of the DAEC Fire 
Plan will be completed by August 1, 1976. A later date of 
September 1, 1976 was stated in our January 7, 1976 letter.

Very truly yours, 

J. A. Wallace 
Vi ePresident-Generation
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